
UNIVERSITY OF ILORIN, 

Nigeria 

P.M.B 1515, ILORIN 

ADDENDUM Re: Invitation for Pre-Qualification of Contractors for Needs Assessment Phase 

II Projects 

Reference to our advertisement placed in the Federal Tenders Journal of Monday, 

November 28 — Sunday, December 11, 2016, the Punch and Daily Sun Newspapers of 

Monday, November 28, 2016, and the University Bulletin of Monday, November 28, 2016 

and its website on the Invitation of Pre-qualification for contractors for Needs Assessment 

Phase II Projects 

We wish to make the following corrections: 

i. That VAT registration certificate is not an eligibility requirement since VAT payment is 

clearly indicated in the Tax Clearance Certificate issued by the Federal Inland Revenue 

Service. 

That the Bid Documents shall be opened at 12.00noon on 9th January 2016, immediately 

following the deadline of submission at 12.00noon. 

iii. That all Bidders are to submit Interim Registration Report (IRR) Issued by BPP as evidence 

at Registration on National Database of Contractors. 

iv.  That Documentation fee is N10,000.00 for each lot. 

The general public and interested bidders should take note, please. 

Signed Mr. E.D. Obafemi Registrar 

 


